From: Linda Dausch [mailto:ldausch@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 10:11 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Kathryn Ludwig
Subject: Report of trip to DPLAFest in Boston, MA

Dear Steve,

I traveled to Boston, MA, to attend the Digital Public Library of America (DPLA) Fest, which ran Oct. 24-Oct. 25, 2013. I arrived on Oct. 24 and left on Oct. 26, 2013, as there was no difference in airfare between a Friday and Saturday departure. The Chicago Public Library Foundation underwrote the cost of airfare, ground transportation/meals during the conference and conference travel period. I covered my own costs for Saturday, Oct. 26, 2013.

Thank you and let me know if you need further information,

Linda

Linda S. Dausch
Electronic Resources & Serials Librarian

NACO Program/Authorities Liaison
Chicago Public Library
